Golden Feather Union Elementary School District
2771 Pentz Road - Oroville, CA 95965 - 530.533.3467

www.gfusd.org - www.facebook.com/ConcowSchool - jpeete@gfusd.org

1/15/21

Re: State of California Face Covering Requirement in Schools
Dear Parents / Guardians:

The state has changed some of the requirements schools need to follow to be open for in-

person instruction.

One big change is the requirement that all TK-8'" grade students are required to wear face
coverings on campus.

The California Department of Public Health states, “Students in all grade levels K-12 are
required to wear face coverings at all times, while at school.”

Our currently reopening plan states that TK-2 students are “highly encouraged” to wear face

coverings.

Starting Tuesday, January 19'", the school / district will be responsible to ensure that “all grade
levels” wear face coverings “at all times” on campus.

Please feel free to contact us at 530.533.3467 if you have questions, comments, or concerns.
Sincerely, (Q

Mr. Josh Peete

Superintendent — Golden Feather Union Elementary School District

Principal — Concow School at Spring Valley



